
 

                         AT LAST!!!  

            July, 2012 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 

Our furlough has finally come to an end!  As we write this, we are in Kansas 

City, MO, spending our last night in the States, waiting to return to Puerto 

Rico at 6:00 AM. 

 

Don’t get us wrong.  We have thoroughly enjoyed this year in the States.  We 

got to spend time with family.  Liz was especially happy to spend time with 

her father. 

 

God taught us a lot during this year, especially in the area of faith.  While 

we didn’t raise the support we had hoped for, God has taught us that as we 

serve Him, that HE will take care of us.  I guess you can’t preach as much on 

faith as Jerry did this year, without being challenged yourself.  We were 

especially comforted by Psalm 37:25, “I have been young, and now am old; yet 

have I not seen the righteous forsaken, nor his seed begging bread.” 

 

We have met many new friends in the churches we have visited, as well as 

missionary families, some of which will be like family for life. 

 

We look forward to going back to Puerto Rico.  We especially look forward to 

seeing our two sons, Nathaniel (22), and Benjamin (20)!  They have been on 

their own for a whole year and have comported themselves as fine young men.  

They have both preached in the church and been an integral part in it.  They 

both have jobs and hope to return to college next year.  They are currently 

paying off bills and saving for college.  

 

We will be helping out another missionary for the first few months, who wants 

to go on furlough.  During that time, we will be “spying out the land” to see 

where God would like us to start our next church. 

 

We praise the Lord that we got to see many of you during the past year.  If 

we didn’t see us, but would like for us to report, let us know and we will 

accommodate you as soon as possible.  You can also access our web page at:  

www.HarmonsInPR.com.  Our DVD presentation, pastoral references, doctrinal 

statement, and other information is available there.  You can also sign up to 

receive our prayer letter by e-mail on the site. 

 

Thank you so much for your support and prayers.  They are needed now more 

than ever! 

 

For Souls in Puerto Rico, 

 

Jerry and Liz Harmon 

Your missionaries 

http://www.harmonsinpr.com/

